Note to External Candidates:
[bookmark: _GoBack]If the post you are applying for is subject to a DBS check and was advertised or interviewed for on or after 12th January 2018, you will be required to pay for the DBS check (plus any costs associated with the use of an external validation service if required to verify your identify e.g. if you have previously worked/lived overseas, do not have an original birth certificate, valid passport or driver’s license). Payment will be required in advance of DBS application being verified for your first check and for any future renewals as, as required by the Council’s Safe Recruitment Policy/ applicable to the post applied for.
